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26 February 2004 
To:  All Norfolk Schools 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
On Sunday 18 April 2004 I will be lining up with thousands of others at the start of the 
Flora London Marathon! 
 
I will be running to raise money for the charity “Sense”, which is the official charity for 
the event.  The expectation from Sense is that each of their competitors will raise 
£1,300 in sponsorship money and I very much hope to exceed that target. 
 
As you will see from the enclosed sponsorship form, Sense is a very worthwhile 
charity which supports some of our most vulnerable children and I therefore hope you 
will be willing, either as staff or as a school, to help me raise money for them.  If I 
raise £5 from every Norfolk school, then I will have met my target! 
 
Please could you send contributions you are able to raise to my office here at County 
Hall, marked for the attention of Jeannette Nicholls.  Cheques made out to “Sense” 
would be the most convenient way of forwarding sponsorship money to us. 
 
With many thanks. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION 






